
 

 

Kingdom Prep School of Excellence (KPSE) February Newsletter 

Welcome to Our Monthly Newsletter! 

Dear KPSE Community, 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and full of excitement as we 

enter the wonderful month of February. At KPSE, we are thrilled to 

share some exciting news and upcoming events with you. 

Interest Enrollment for September 2024 

We are delighted to announce that our interest enrollment for the 

2024-2025 academic year is now open! If you or someone you know is 

interested in becoming a part of the KPSE family and embarking on a 

journey of faith and excellence, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. 

For inquiries and enrollment details, please contact us at 

info@kspe.school. We are here to assist you every step of the way as 

you explore the incredible educational opportunities at KPSE. 

Summer Camp 2024 

Looking ahead to the summer of 2024, we are excited to offer our 

Summer Camp sessions: 

Session I: June 2024 - July 2024 Session II: August 2024 - September 

2024 

Our Summer Camp provides a fantastic opportunity for students to 

engage in fun and enriching activities. The camp will run from Monday 

to Thursday, offering both morning and afternoon sessions: 

• Morning Session: 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

• Afternoon Session: 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM 
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Pricing: 

• $150 per week for Summer Camp (open to all) 

• Special Rate: For those who have enrolled at KPSE for the Fall 

2024 academic year, the Summer Camp fee is just $100 per week. 

We believe that our Summer Camp will be an exciting and educational 

experience for all participants, and we look forward to creating 

memorable moments together. 

At KPSE, we are dedicated to fostering an environment where faith 

meets excellence. Our commitment to academic achievement, spiritual 

growth, and community engagement sets us apart, and we can't wait to 

welcome you to our family. 

Thank you for being a part of our KPSE community. Stay tuned for more 

updates, and please reach out with any questions or inquiries. We are 

here to serve you. 

Gratefully, 

Patricia Luckey 

CEO/Founder Kingdom Prep School of Excellence  

Email: patricialuckey@kspeschool.com 

 Phone: 1-877-588-5773 

 Website: www.kpseschool.com 

 

 

"Where Faith Meets Excellence" 
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